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Dear OR Senators and Representatives: 

 

I strongly OPPOSE SB 210. This is clearly a partisan attempt to maliciously deny the 

Right to Vote to those homebound, non driving residents, rural voters which are 

significant & those with physical disabilities the right to vote. 

 

Our current form of mail in ballots as VOTED on by citizens, who approved mail in 

ballots in 1981, 1987 & finally OR VOTERS approved Vote by Mail measure 1998, 

which has proven voting by mail as efficient and consistently IMPROVED OR voter 

turnouts.  

In addition OR Voter Motor Act of 2016 assures and encourages people to Vote in 

the convenience of their own time  on paper ballots that are signature verified.  

 

Having personal experience in Klamath County Clerk requiring me to VERIFY my 

signature once and being dropped from the 2023 election due to Post Office Box 

error! Our systems of Voting by Mail here in Oregon is a GOLD standard for the 

country. 

 

The only party proposing this bill in 2023 & now is the party that “claimed the 2020 

vote” was stolen which was DISSAPPROVED LEGALLY in court case after court 

case, while costing the American people millions of dollars not to mention creating 

mis-information & fueling dissolution needlessly of our government for many unaware 

of our constitutional rights.  

 

This bill is systematically attempting to usurp the people’s Right to Vote and 

subjugatethe the will of the People here in Oregon .  

 

Many are concerned and investigating to verify the legitimacy & possible digital 

interference of the 2024 PresidentiaI election manipulations in NH, Pennsylvania, 

Ohio to mention just a few states probing this matter. All using voting machines. 

 

So I strongly urge you to OPPOSE this bill on it’s face. We Oregon voters voted for 

Vote by Mail and it’s a Right and Our Privilege for this to Continue! 

Thank you for OPPOSING SB 210 and taking action accordingly. 

Sincerely,  

Therese Cartwright 

40930 Westside Rd 

P. O. Box 406 



Fort Klamath, OR 9762 

 


